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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

It is always with a heavy heart whenever I have had to close a school, usually because 

of snow! This time, because of the staffing issues that it has caused, I had no choice 

but to close. As I said in my statement to the press, the health and wellbeing of our 

children and staff are always my top priority. Therefore, I would like to thank 

parents/carers for supporting school in this matter.  

Teachers are putting work online, in their Teams classrooms. Therefore, please do 

encourage your child to log on daily and have a go at the work that is being set. If 

you are having any difficulty with logging on, please do email your class teacher or 

the school, using the info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk address.  

Unfortunately, we cannot provide paper copies of work as school is currently being 

deep cleaned and therefore no one can go into school. If you cannot access Teams 

for any reason, please email your class teacher and let them know. 

I have brought in a cleaning company to carry out ‘fogging’ of the whole school. They 

will then carry out a deep clean. Therefore, the school will been ready for staff and 

children to return on Monday 23rd November.  

As always, if you have a question or query, please do get in touch via email.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
School Closed 

Due to members of staff testing 

positive for Covid-19, the 

school is currently closed for a 

period of two weeks in line with 

government guidance and will 

re-open on Monday November 

23rd. 

We are working closely with 

public health colleagues and 

the Local Authority as the 

health and wellbeing of our 

children and staff will always be 

our top priority. 

 

School Lunches 

Parents/carers are able to order 

school lunches online for the 

week commencing 23rd 

November.  

Reminder that we are now 

offering a hot lunch daily.  

Children In Need 

Friday 27th November 

We have postponed our mufti 

day for Children in Need, so that 

children don’t miss out and can 

still take part in dressing up and 

donating money for this really 

important charity. 

All donations can be made online, 

using our School Money site, in 

exchange for wearing mufti.  

Online Classrooms 

Teachers have been putting work onto Teams 

each day and will continue to do so next week. 

Please ensure that your child logs onto their 

Teams classroom daily, in order to access their 

work online.  

If you are unsure about the work, please email 

your class teacher. 

To access Teams, log onto: 

bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

All children have their own username and password.  

Christmas Cards 

Unfortunately, we cannot let 

children bring Christmas cards into 

school this year, as we are 

currently restricting what is being 

brought into school from home, in 

order to reduce the spread of the 

virus.  

Please help us by supporting 

school with this. 

Thank you.  
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